

## SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Pritchard Park/Sienna Art Garden Committee Report

**Meeting Date:** 

September 28, 2004

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board make the following comments:

- Attention needs to be given now to the proposed location of parking at the park. Except for providing access for the disabled, the number of parking spaces should be minimized. Parking will be available at the library.
- The hotel development and park will need to provide bicycle parking in accordance with the LUMO.
- Pedestrian paths should connect to Franklin Street, Estes Drive, Library Drive and the library nature trail.
- Plans submitted with any special use permit should show the proposal in the context of adjoining property and all existing sidewalks.

Vote:

7 - 0.

Aye:

Jed Dube (Chair), Kate Millard, Claire Millar Wayne Pein, Heidi Perry,

Tim Saunders and Brian Decker.

Prepared by:

Jed Dube, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner

JDby 66